NOTICE OF REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS

FOR

PROFESSIONAL ARCHITECTURAL /

ENGINEERING SERVICES

The Spencer County Board of Education is requesting a letter of interest for architectural / engineering services for the following projects:
· Spencer Co. Early Learning Center Partial Renovation & Roof Replacement

· Spencer Co. Board Office Partial Roof Replacement

· Old Taylorsville Elementary Cafeteria Roof Replacement

· Spencer Co. Elementary Roof, HVAC & Lighting Renovation and Security Upgrades

· Spencer Co. Middle School Roof Improvements, HVAC & Lighting Replacement and Security Upgrades

Qualified architectural/engineering teams shall indicate their interest by emailing a one-page letter of interest to Steven Rucker, Chief of Student Supports, Spencer County Schools, at  steven.rucker@spencer.kyschools.us.   Letters of interest shall be received no later than _________________  (Eastern Standard Time).

Proposers must comply with the Kentucky Department of Education Kentucky Administrative regulations and specifically, 702 KAR 4:160.

Letters of Interest received after this date will not be accepted.  The Spencer County Board of Education reserves the right to reject any and all proposals.

